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Dear Parents 

Re: Tuesday Night Manchester Together Concert (A City United Choir) 

Please find further information below:  

MONDAY 21st MAY 

We will be leaving school at 4:30pm as we need to be at Old Trafford Football Ground for the 

rehearsal, which starts at 6:00pm but we must be there by 5:30pm. 

Parents are welcome to attend and can take their child to the venue and remain to watch the 

rehearsal if they wish. There will, however, be transport from school for Children only as I know this 

will be difficult for many of you. 

The Rehearsal will finish by 8:30pm. 

We ask that parents work together to assist in getting the children back to school. We should be 

back at school by 9:15pm at the latest. 

Radio 4 will be recording the rehearsal and may wish to interview 1 or 2 of the children. Please 

ensure that you have completed the consent form. 

TUESDAY 22nd MAY 

We will now be leaving school at 3:15. Children should wear black trousers or school uniform 

trousers/skirts and black shoes. They will be provided with a T-Shirt. 

Parents can attend this event but must make their own way there. Please let me know if you will be 

attending. 

The concert finishes at 9:00pm and a CITC coach will return the children to school. I myself and 3 

additional school staff will be in attendance the whole of the time. 

We anticipate being back at school for approximately 9:30pm. 

Please speak to me tomorrow or E Mail me if you have any concerns or if you are able to assist with 

transport on Monday night after the rehearsal. I must have all consent forms by Monday morning if 

children are to attend. 

It is imperative that all Manchester City consent forms are completed as the event is scheduled to 

be televised.  

Thank you for your continued support 

Yours Sincerely 

 

E Gaffney 

Headteacher 
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